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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

I would like to congratulate the authors on their manuscript titled ‘Biomarkers for 

gastrointestinal adverse events related to therapy with thiopurines’. The authors have 

done a commendable job consolidating evidence that currently exist on biomarkers 

implicated in GI toxicity. However, I do have a few comments:  1. In the manuscript, 

the mechanism via which different genes contribute to toxicity should be discussed in 

more detail. World Journal of Gastroenterology has a wide outreach within the medical 

community and the readers may not always be Hematology-oncology/Gastroenterology 

specialists. A detail description of the exact mechanism of toxicity will enhance reader 

experience.  2. In the clinical implementation section of the manuscript, any current 

ongoing clinical trials should also be mentioned and referenced.  3. Although the 

molecular effects of these biomarkers are still relatively unknown, I believe that the 

readers would highly benefit from the authors take on the possibility of their use in 

clinical practice and how these agents may be used to guide therapy in the future.   4. 

The manuscript would need additional language polishing before publication. 

 


